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Commander’s Comments

The American Legion Auxiliary, National Headquarters is highlighting the President’s Recruiter Award this year.  A lapel pin will be given to Legionnaires and Sons of the American Legion members who recruit at least three new Senior Auxiliary members by April 30, 2004.  Let’s talk this program up and help our Auxiliary to excel in their membership drive this year.

Our Sunday breakfasts, Friday night steak dinners, and monthly Karaoke is back in full swing.  Also, on Karaoke nights, you can enjoy dinner with the Auxiliary and on the 4th Fri of the month, join the SAL with their Blue Plate Specials.  So come on out and enjoy the fine dining at the American Legion and the camaraderie available. As always, volunteers are needed to make these events successful.  So, please contact the Adjutant, Leroy Koonce or me to volunteer.

Leroy has started the Saturday tournaments, so watch the newsletter and contact the Post for more information and to sign up for the tournaments.  

Thanks to the SAL for a great Early Bird Fish Fry.  

Get those costumes ready for our annual Halloween Party on October 31 at 7:00 p.m.   There will be prizes for the best costumes.
Please make plans to attend our Veteran’s Day Ceremony on 11 November 2003 at 11:00 a.m. at the Autauga County Courthouse.  There will be an Open House at the Post following the ceremony.

As we enter the holidays ahead, please take care and be safe.  Don’t drink and drive!  

May God bless you and keep you safe.

Helen Gardner, Commander
Adjutant’s Comments
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I would just like to echo what Commander Gardner has stated.  The past two months have been filled with things to do.  I believe a good time was had by all those who chose to partake of the events.

The meals prepared by all facets of the post, i.e. Post, SAL, Auxiliary, & 40 et 8 have been great.  A special thanks goes out to all those involved in making these meals possible.

Thus far we have had two golf tournaments and one domino tournament.  Each was a success.  And we will be seeing more of them as well as additional events in the near future, so come out and enjoy.

Post members as well as SAL members, Auxiliary members, and 40 et 8 members:  We are trying to make our Post one that we can be proud of as well as enjoy.  To do this effectively we need more events and occasion for everyone to come out and enjoy.  But for this to effectively work, we need everyone to jump in from time to time and lend a helping hand.  What I have seen in the past is that it’s the same people doing the same event time and time again.  I applaud those folks because without their devotion and dedication we wouldn’t be enjoying all the good times we have seen.  Yes, Post 122 is here for its members, all members, but sometimes each and every member needs to be there for the Post as well as for your comrades who are devoting a majority of their time for the good of the American Legion.  So, if you hear or read about an event taking place, why not ask “How can I help?” and be a part of.

Leroy Koonce Jr., Adjutant
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Sons of the American Legion Comments
I would like to thank everyone that helped with the Early Bird Fish Fry.  It was a great day, with good food and good fun.

Our next meeting is 4 Nov 03.  I urge all SAL members to attend.  We need your ideas and input.

[image: image7.wmf]Blue plate dinners are 24 Oct and 28 Nov 03.  The meals consist of hamburger steak, rice or mashed potatoes and gravy, veggies and roll.  Price is $6.00 per plate.

Remember, Legionnaires can join the SAL for only $5.00

Rick Hawthorne, Commander
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Auxiliary Comments

Special thanks:  A very special thanks to all who helped with our Chinese Karaoke Dinner on 12 Sep.  Also, the Early Bird Fish Fry on Saturday, 13 Sep, was a great success.  Thanks to everyone who helped.

Upcoming events:  Karaoke will be on 17 Oct and 14 Nov 03 at 7 p.m. featuring our own “Kid Locke”.  Our Auxiliary will be providing a dinner plate for $6.00 each month on the 2nd Friday of the month.   Call that week for the dinner menu.  Come and reveal your talent.

Reminders:  Children’s Halloween party will be held from 2-4 p.m. on 25 Oct.  Bring your little “ghosts and goblins” to enjoy the festivities.  In addition, the Legion is having a Halloween party on 31 Oct, 8-12 p.m.  The Auxiliary will provide decorations and music.

EYES WIDE OPEN:  Watch here for further information about “The Children’s Miracle Network” Walk-a-Thon and 50’s Sock Hop.  Both events are scheduled to take place on Valentine’s Day, 14 Feb 04.

Ladies – Volunteers are needed for KP duty.  Come join the fun!

Earline Miller, 2nd Vice

40 et 8 Comments

Steak day is the 2nd Saturday of the month:  11 Oct and 8 Nov 03.

Upcoming meetings:  40 et 8 and Les Femmes, 9 Oct and 13 Nov 03.

George Wright, Chef de Gare
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Canteen Comments

Make your ballroom reservations now for the holidays.  We are already taking reservations through January 2004, so don’t be left out if you’re planning a party.  Rental for members is $35.00.  Rental for non-members is $135.00.  For info contact Faye at 361-0076.

Watch for drink specials which will be posted in the Canteen.

Thank you for your participation!  We had a great karaoke night on the 12th and hope you’ll join us for the other events coming up.

Faye Lane, Manager
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FOR SALE:  White German Shepherd puppies, AKC registered, born 27 Jun 03.  Ready to take home!  $300  Visit http://lkoonce.tripod.com for pedigree info and pictures.  (334) 361-6538

FOR SALE:  1998 Modular Home, 2500 SF.  Formal dining room, den, living room, 4 Bdr, 3 baths, on 3 acres of land.  Lots of privacy, good hunting, large deck with hot tub.  Only $65,000.  Located at 468 Co Rd 13.  Contact Mike Flynn, flynnms2@msn.com 

	


Sports Center

Golf:  For those who desire to participate, whether pro or beginner, sign up for monthly tournaments the 3rd Saturday of each month on the Post bulletin board.

 Anyone interested in restarting the monthly game tournaments, i.e. dominoes, shuffleboard, etc., please contact the Adjutant, Leroy Koonce.

	


Upcoming Events

[image: image11.wmf]We are planning to revitalize the canteen juke box.  Anyone having any suggestions on what type of music they feel would be appropriate, please contact either Commander Gardner or Adjutant Koonce.

	


Community Corner

No Community Corner information.

	October 2003

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	
	1
	2
	3


	4

1 pm

Shuffleboard

	5

1000-1300

Breakfast


	6
	7


	8


	9

7 pm

40 et 8
	10


	11

10:30 am Steaks



	12

1000-1300

Breakfast


	13

Columbus Day
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	14

7 pm Legion General Membership Meeting
	15
	16


	17

7 pm

Karaoke
	18

Golf Tourney



	19

1000-1300

Breakfast


	20
	21

7 pm DAV Meeting
	22


	23
	24

SAL Blue Plate dinner
	[image: image12.wmf]25

2-4 pm Children’s Halloween Party

	26

1000-1300

Breakfast


	27
	28

6 pm Auxiliary Meeting
	29
	30
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8 pm-12 am

Adult Halloween Party
	

	November 2003

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	
	
	
	
	1



	2

1000-1300

Breakfast


	3
	4

6 pm SAL Meeting
	5
	6


	7
	8

1030 am  steaks

	9

1000-1300

Breakfast


	10
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7 pm Legion General Membership Meeting

Veteran’s Day
	12
	13

7 pm

40 et 8
	14

7 pm

Karaoke
	15

Golf Tourney



	16

1000-1300

Breakfast


	17
	18

7 pm DAV Meeting
	19
	20
	21
	22

1 pm

Shuffleboard



	23

1000-1300

Breakfast


	24

	25

6 pm Auxiliary Meeting
	26
	27

Thanksgiving
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	28

SAL Blue Plate dinner
	29

1 pm

Dominoes

	30

1000-1300

Breakfast
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